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Pien, Janet

From: Tolley, Sabrina
Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2012 3:47 PM
To: Pien, Janet
Subject: FW: Lights on Southwest Commuter Path

 
 

From: Patrick Culbert [mailto:pdculbert@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2012 3:27 PM 
To: Tolley, Sabrina 
Subject: Fwd: Lights on Southwest Commuter Path 
 
FYI, Our comments to our Alderperson regarding our support lights on the SW Commuter Path 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Patrick Culbert <pdculbert@gmail.com> 
Date: Mon, Nov 19, 2012 at 12:57 PM 
Subject: Lights on Southwest Commuter Path 
To: district13@cityofmadison.com 
Cc: Alexandra Lyon <alexgator82@gmail.com> 
 
 
Hello Ms. Ellingson, 
 
My wife and I live at 1030 Emerald Street, and we both bike frequently.  We are in favor of the plan to 
illuminate the Southwest Commuter Path.  While we both use headlights and taillights, it can be nerve-wracking 
to ride the path in the dark when there are walkers, runners, and other cyclists using the path without lighting. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Patrick Culbert and Alexandra Lyon 
 


